
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Victoria Police Blue Ribbon Foundation Police Officer of the Year Award recognises outstanding service by members of Victoria Police in supporting 

their communities. The recipient of this prestigious award will have demonstrated valuable and sustained contributions above and beyond their normal duties that have 

resulted in valuable contributions to a particular program, organisation or the community in general. Nominees must be current, sworn members of Victoria Police. 

Nominations can be initiated by colleagues and/or members of the community. In addition to completing the information below, supporting testimonials from other persons 

or groups will facilitate the selection process. 
 

 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 

Contact Phone Number Email Address 

Police Officer you are Nominating (Name/Rank) Station/Department/Branch 

Summary of the outstanding contribution your Nominee has made to the community 

(If insufficient room please use additional page and testimonials from community groups or organisations can also be included) 

Email or post nomination, in confidence to: Ms Jenny Davis, Victoria Police Blue Ribbon Foundation. Email: jenny@remember.org.au 

P.O. Box 2012 Moorabbin Victoria, 3189. Telephone: 9555 8000 Nominations close 31 May, 2019. 

All nominations will  be considered  by  our  selection panel. The Police Officer of the Year  will  be announced at our  Partners Breakfast  to be held  at  

the RACV Club, Melbourne on Tuesday 9 July, 2019. The recipient and their Nominator will be invited. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Victoria Police Blue Ribbon Foundation  

Police Officer of the Year Award - Nomination Form 

 

Nominated by: 

mailto:jenny@remember.org.au

